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I strongly urge you NOT to support this amendment. The potential & actual confusion is incalculable at this
time. Unintended consequences will surely come into play. Searching records & correctly identifying people is
already an issue, this would only increase that.
The layers of confusion cannot be stated in this brief space. This will add to the problems caused by
perpetuating something false. No matter what I identify myself as, no matter what I do to change reality, as a
female I will never have a Y chromosome in my DNA, if I were a male, I would always have a Y chromosome in
my DNA. People are free to make choices for themselves but the unreality should not be treated as reality.
Truth is basic & absolutely necessary to avoid our entire culture from spinning off into dystopia.


